
Warren County Board of Elections
Virtual

March 10, 2021 12:00 p.m.

Commissioner Benjamin Kafferlin called the Board of Elections meeting to order with Commissioner Tricia Durbin 
and Commissioner Jeff Eggleston present.

Staff Present: Lisa Rivett, Director of Elections, Pamela Matve, Chief Clerk, Krystal Ransom, Kim Exley, Employee
Relations Administrator, Kaylan Miller, Employee Benefits & Risk Administrator, Lorri Dunlap, Grants 
Administrator, and Attorney Nathaniel Schmidt

Citizens Present: Josh Cotton (WTO), Andy Close (Titusville Herald), Jim Decker

Commissioner Benjamin Kafferlin called the meeting to order stating that the meeting is being recorded.

Old Business:

Polling location for Warren South: Commissioner Benjamin Kafferlin stated that Lisa Rivett, Director of 
Elections, Attorney Nathaniel Schmidt and the board had taken the tour of both the Trinity Memorial Church and the
Salvation Army as polling locations.

Commissioner Benjamin Kafferlin noted that the Church would hold one precinct; Warren South. And the Salvation 
Army can hold both Warren South and Warren West precincts.

Lisa Rivett, Director of Elections stated that the Salvation Army has handicap parking, an entrance right into the 
gymnasium where the polling location will be. She also noted that St. Josephs is kind enough to let us use their 
school, but would rather we do not. She suggested that we move both precincts to the Salvation Army starting with 
the 2021 primary.

Motion was made by Commissioner Tricia Durbin, seconded by Commissioner Jeff Eggleston to move both Warren 
South and Warren West voting precincts to the Salvation Army effective with the 2021 primary election. Motion 
carried unanimously.

New Business:

Public Comment:

Adjournment:  With nothing further Commissioner Benjamin Kafferlin closed the election board meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 12:08 p.m.

Respectfully submitted, Approved:

Pamela J. Matve Jeff Eggleston
Chief Clerk Warren County Commissioner




